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November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Children in Need 
 
On Friday 19th November the pupils will be having fun and raising money for the BBC’s Children in Need 
appeal by dressing up.  This year’s theme is Strictly Come Dancing, basically best dress/glitz and glamour 
or just fancy dress/pyjamas! However, dressing up is entirely voluntary – if pupils feel more comfortable in 
casual clothes, or just wearing something “Pudsey” that is fine.   
 
Please remember that clothing and shoes must still be appropriate for school wear so no high heeled shoes 
or big bulky jewellery for example. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £1 to support Children in Need, which can be paid online via Weduc 
Payments, we have created a Children in Need payment option or you can donate to Children in Need 
directly, https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Aliye Neale 
 
 
Aliye Neale 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


